
Dear Band Parents, 

 This year we will again be using a band shoe service.  I am sure you will want to take 

advantage of this convenience.  The service will provide us with uniformity of shoe style and 

brand….shoes that are constructed especially for the marching band students. 

 On Thursday, July 21st, from 7:30-8:45 a.m., a representative will be in our band room 

to measure all students needing a pair of marching shoes/guard shoes for the coming school 

year.  Students that may have already had band shoes may need to reorder because their feet 

may have grown or because they may have misplaced their shoes from last year.  Please check 

with your child to see if they need to order a pair of marching shoes. 

 The total price for the band shoes are $44, guard shoes- $40, and black gloves- 

$6.70, include shipping and handling and MS sales tax. 

Payment must be made at the time the order is placed.  Therefore, we are requesting 

that ALL payments be made in cash or money order.  Money orders must be made payable to 

BURNHAM ENTERPRISES.  No orders will be placed without payment being made. 

 You may purchase marching shoes for your child anywhere you choose, of course.  

However, we urge you to take advantage of this special offer while available.  It is difficult to 

find the exact shoe needed for marching bands.  It is extremely important that all students wear 

the same style and type of shoe for uniformity and appearance. 

 Socks MUST be worn on measuring day.  NO STUDENT will be allowed to try on shoes 

without a pair of socks on. 

 

Thank you, and please contact me if you have any questions! 

Sincerely, 

Kyle Bozeman 

Band Director 

 

ALL ITEMS TO BE ORDERED MUST BE PAID FOR ON THIS DAY.  THANK YOU! 


